
 

11th December 2020 

Things to note: 

Next week, we will be having our class Christmas party on Tuesday. The children are 
allowed to bring a party plate for this day. I am sending home spellings for the children but 

these will be tested on the Friday of the week we return to school, in January.  

This may be our last class Newsletter of 2020. It has been a crazy and challenging year but I 
truly hope you all have a wonderful Christmas (however that may look this year). You have 
all been amazing and it is wonderful to see how hugely supportive and understanding you 
have been through the many difficult times the school have faced when trying to function 
in a world of COVID. I wish you a very merry Christmas and I hope 2021 is an amazing year 

for you all! Take care and look after yourselves. 

This week: 

In Maths, we have been ploughing through exchanging in column subtraction and we have had no 
problems solving this. The children have managed to get to grips with the idea, using pictorial 

methods which helps them to really understand why we exchange. It has been great to see how 
they have grown in confidence with this as it can be a very challenging concept. We will continue 

to practise this all the way through the year. 

In English this week, we have been understanding and using adverbs in our writing. The children 
loved it and it was amazing to see the language they were using to bring a picture to life. We 

have also been writing non-chronological reports to support us with our documentaries.  

During our project, the children have been learning about how to keep their dragons healthy. We 
have now recorded all of our documentaries and we have moved on to learning about magnets. 

The children are very excited to help fix toothless’ tail! 

Christmas dinner in Crystal Class! 

    

 


